
 

 

 
 

COMPLIMENTARY SHUTTLE PROCEDURE 
 

06:00AM – 10:00PM 
 

ALL shuttle service must be pre-scheduled (to/from BDL Airport, Hartford Train / 

Bus Station  and local businesses), usually when making room reservations.  We will 

need to know your name, number in your party, date and time of arrival, airline, flight 

number, or train number, departing city as well as cell phone number.  Reservations can 

be made by calling (800)634-2719 or (860)651-5700. 
 

At the Airport, after picking up your luggage through the lower level baggage claim 

terminal, proceed outside the baggage claim area through door #5 and head towards 

signage: 

“Door #5” 

“Hotel Shuttle Pick Up Area” 
 

*Terminal A’s shuttle service is located between United and US Airways. 
 

Our shuttle is permitted to stop at these specially signed areas only for a brief 

moment.  This policy is very closely monitored by Bradley International Security. 

Security regulations do not allow the driver to leave the van.  
 

*Please turn on your cell phone so we can locate you or communicate any delay.  
 

At the Train Station, after picking up your luggage, proceed outside of the terminal on  the 

side of the train station. 
 

*The Simsbury 1820 House now has two shuttles: 
 

-White van with The Simsbury Inn logo in blue lettering (we share a driver with  

    The Simsbury Inn). 

-Black van with multi-colored logos of Classic Hotels of Connecticut properties. 
 

Travel time is approximately 25 minutes to the hotel from BDL Airport.  On occasion, 

you may have to wait for other guests who are scheduled to arrive at about the same time.  

If you do not see our shuttle in a reasonable time frame please call the hotel.  We will help 

locate our driver. 
 

  (860)651-5700 – Locally 

  (800)634-2719 – Toll Free 

  (860)306-8030 – The Driver’s cell 
   

This shuttle service is complimentary to all hotel guests.  Gratuities are appreciated. 

**Please call if your flight is cancelled or other travel arrangements have been made. 

 

If a group is looking for private shuttle service outside of the hours of operation please 

contact your sales person for availability and fees. 

 

Safe travels,  

 

The Simsbury Inn! 


